
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 
      2nd1 

      10th January 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back to Class 1, I hope you all had a lovely Christmas and New Year. 

 

Our topics for this half term is “A picture paints a thousand words” and we shall be using 

art and photographs as inspiration for writing, as well as studying famous artists from the 

past. Please find attached the half term overview for Class 1. 

 

Reading books will be changed on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday each week. Homework 

and spellings will continue to be sent home on a Thursday to be collected in on the following 

Thursday each week, starting from this week.   

    

Can I please ask that you listen to your child read for 10 minutes every day – it really 

makes a huge difference to their progress at this age. If any parents, friends or relatives 

are able to spare an hour a week to help with reading in Class 1 this would be greatly 

appreciated. Please come and find me if you are able to help. 

 

The children have settled very quickly back into Class and we are looking forward to a very 

busy and exciting half term. Please don’t hesitate to ask if you have any questions, however 

small. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Karen Blythe 

       

Humshaugh Church of England Aided First School, 

Humshaugh, Hexham, Northumberland. NE46 4AA 

Telephone:  01434 681408 

Fax:  01434 681408 

E-mail: admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

Web: www. humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Jude Long 
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